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Date: Tuesday, 21 August 2018 5:22:04 PM

Dear Ms Underwood,

 I completely agree with the original
proposal “Nine Ways Light Rail Stop” both because of its historical significance and the fact it has always been
known by residents as Nine Ways.

 I strongly object to the proposal to name the stop “Juniors
Kingsford Light Rail Stop” as only a small proportion of residents in the area are members of this Club and it
must be one of the few stops on the system named with a commercial connotation as, in the future, the Juniors
are likely to move by virtue of the fact they have purchased several other licensed Clubs in the area with no
doubt this possibility.

I am confident I am speaking on behalf of many residents in the area who are appalled at the proposal.

Yours faithfully,
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